

Les Gravées, St Peter Port Guernsey, GYI IRW

> Tel: (01481) 721602 Fax (01481) 724209

20th November 2018

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

In support of Children in Need, Upper Sixth have decided to recreate the fundraiser which they did in Remove by doing a 'Kip in the Leaf Centre'.

This will take place on Friday 23rd November from 19:00 to 09:00 on Saturday 24th in the Leaf Centre, and the suggested donation for the Charity is £5.

During the evening we plan to watch a film and do some year group activities as a teambuilder and hope to have a great time while also raising money for a great cause!

The Upper Sixth Charities committee have arranged the food for the evening and breakfast.

The girls need to provide their own sleeping bag, bedding, suitable warm clothing, toiletries etc. If any student requires medication, please ensure this is discussed with me on arrival.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Clements
Head of Sixth Form